
 

 

  

  

 

  

 
  

  
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 3 

Friday 8th October 2021 

Our theme this half term is 

Thankfulness 

 

MENTAL HEALTH 

Sunday 10th October is World Mental Health Day.  

There continues to be much talk in the media about the 

importance of mental health but please be aware that 

we have signposted many helpful groups and 

organisations on our website, that support children and 

adults who are experiencing the very real challenges of 

mental health issues.  

Please get in touch if you feel you would appreciate an 

opportunity to talk or get help with accessing support. 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

HARVEST CELEBRATIONS 

In school today, the children have enjoyed a special Harvest Celebration fundraising day where they’ve 

been busy planting bulbs, making red ribbons, enjoying using their creative skills to make various 

Harvest art work, producing paper prayer chains, eating cake etc.  

Thanks to your generous donations so far, we are delighted to have raised £303 which is enough to buy 

a new Wi-Fi modem or a bike for the trust to use.  

This Sunday, 10th October at 9:30am, we have been invited to take part in St Christopher’s Harvest 

Celebration Service. It would be wonderful to have many families represented from Lea Endowed. I’m 

hoping that some of the children will be there to help tell the congregation about what we have been 

doing in school to support the trust. A reminder that Our Harvest appeal is supporting the work of the 

Mosamaria Trust, a charity that works with those most in need in our link diocese of The Free State, 

South Africa looking after children who have been orphaned by the various illnesses associated with 

AIDS. 

Mosamaria holds after school clubs which provide food and education for these children. Teaching 

through games and songs, they enrich school lessons and help with homework. They run sports 

programmes which are designed to develop leadership and teamwork skills while at the same time 

giving opportunity to discuss things as simple as good hygiene.  Mosamaria supports and feeds some of 

the most vulnerable children in South Africa.  

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Please do not hesitate to contact me if 

you have any concerns, queries or you 

would just like to share some good news! 

C M Seagrave 

 

Football News 

Congratulations to the school football team 

who came 2nd overall in their group at the Kid’s 

Cup competition at Tulketh last Thursday. It 

poured with rain all afternoon but they 

showed fabulous resilience and team spirit, 

and were even noted by another team coach 

for how happy our team are! 

Mrs Seagrave’s Great Manners Award 

Over the last 3 weeks, I am delighted to have 

presented 3 of my special awards for beautiful 

manners and a respectful attitude to: 

 Rhema (Y2), Alexander (Reception) and  

Josh (Y3). Well done on shining brightly. 

 I am very proud of you all. 

School Photos 

The school photographer is 

in school next Thursday 14th 

October to take individual 

and family photos.  


